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Audit Committee – 28th April 2011 
 

8. Date of Next Meeting 
 
There is no meeting scheduled in May because of the forthcoming local elections. There 
will, however, be a training session specifically for members of the Audit Committee to 
be held after the elections on Thursday, 26th May 2011. 
 
The first meeting of the Audit Committee in the new municipal year is scheduled to take 
place on Thursday, 23rd June 2011 at 10.00 a.m. 
 
 
 




